
Report from the Social Commission to the BOD 20210308 
 
 
We are sorry to announce the resignation of Dhanya Poduvattil from the Social 
Committee.  We will miss her energy, enthusiasm, good thinking, willingness to help 
and creative ideas. 
 
The Social Committee has received the results of its recent Survey of Park Tower 
residents and will review them in its upcoming meeting. 
 
On February 24th, we held a discussion on coronavirus vaccines, attended by 16 people.  
Follow-up documents are available online at 

https://www.ptcondo.com/coronavirus-vaccines-preview/.  This discussion 

was proposed by Gregory Nigosian and put together by a planning 
committee including Betty Terry-Lundy, Monique Fouant, Greg and myself.  

The main speakers were Monique Fouant and Clare Salamon who presented 
prepared questions and answers and also answers questions from those 

attending.  It was a lively and informative evening. 
 

The next meeting of the committee will be on Wednesday, March 10, at 
11:00 am, via Zoom. 

 
Please contact us with any comments or questions.  For Zoom links and other news 
watch our bulletin boards, Tim’s News & Updates, ptcondo.com, join our Facebook 
group and/or our mailing list, ptcasocial@rcn.com . 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Chair  
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